
From: bethanypetvet@centurylink.net
To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Reference Docket No. CM20030211 - Altice Acquisition of Service Electric
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 3:33:08 PM

Dear Board Secretary NJ BPU:
 
As a citizen of Knowlton Township who currently has no access to cable service, I would request the
NJ Board of Public Utilities condition any approval of the acquisition of Service Electric Cable by
Altice (Reference Docket No. CM20030211) on Altice’s agreement to expand cable/internet service
Knowlton Township.
 
The current COIVD-19 crisis has clearly demonstrated that high speed internet access is an essential
utility that should be available to all residents of the State of New Jersey.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Sincerely,
Dr. Bethany D Summers
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